March 6th, 1933,

Major Gustave Lanctot,
The Public Archives,
Ottawa,.

My dear Major Lanctot:=

1 understand that you have in the Archives
three volumes of documents relating to MeGill University.
We have no complete transceription of these and should be
very glad indeed,if at any time you were having copies

made, you would have an additionsl one Prepared for domation
to the University.

We have always appreciated very highly the

assistance which the Arghives give us and,if it wers possible

for you to help us in this case, we should be very much
obliged,

Yours faithfully,

Principal.




